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SGAP Testimonials from Teachers (2023) 

 
“No other source has come close to satisfying our objectives for timely, accurate, balanced, and 
truly bipartisan coverage of what is happening in American government and politics today. 
Thank you for the valuable work you do to support our nation’s next generation of political 
minds, governmental leaders, and citizens.” 
—Teacher in Mount Joy, PA 
 
“I love your supplemental sources, and I feel that your full program could significantly take our 
civics program to the next level and guide us in our transition to developing an AP U.S. 
Government class.” 
—Teacher in New Richmond, WI  
 
“I came across with the America’s Legacy book and I am fascinated by how concise and precise 
this book was written. I’d love to be in the know of this program.” 
—Teacher in Ewa Beach, HI 
 
“The SGAP Student Forum newsletters are a wonderful resource. I use them monthly with my 
students!” 
—Teacher in Tuttle, OK 
 
“This is a great program. Thanks for continuing to do this.” 
—Teacher in Sleepy Eye, MI 
 
“I enjoy your newsletters and use them extensively on days when I need a sub or have a 
shortened schedule!” 
—Teacher in Howells, NE 
 
“My students and I enjoy the content and interaction in your newsletters. We look forward to 
integrating this information in the future.” 
—Teacher in New Haven, IN  
 
“SGAP gets the students involved in the issues we are facing as a nation and shows them how 
to participate in our government.” 
—Teacher in Weslaco, TX 
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“SGAP brings a real-world perspective to what we are doing in the classroom and provides 
students with an opportunity to be engaged in government.” 
—Teacher in Mt. Carmel, IL  
 
“SGAP connects students with real, important topics and helps them be involved citizens.” 
—Teacher in Albuquerque, NM 
 
“The issues presented are timely and generally important to new, young voters. It is a great way 
to bring non-biased political issues into the classroom.” 
—Teacher in Mendota, IL 
 
“I find SGAP very valuable because it is a free resource that is the starting place for class 
discussion.” 
—Teacher in Pacific, MO 
 
“This is an amazing resource to give the kids a glimpse into the thoughts of their leaders and 
major issues that affect them despite their usual disinterest prior to reading the SGAP.” 
—Teacher in New York City, NY 
 
“I love this publication for classroom use. It is easy to use and student friendly.” 
—Teacher in Mason, MI  
 
“Thank you very much for these valuable and relevant classroom materials.” 
—Teacher in Wilmington, NC  
 
“We appreciate your program so very much. It is good practice for student voting and helps to 
inform students on current issues.” 
—Teacher in Dallas, TX  
 
“Thinking and argumentation skills aside, the new SAT is designed around the Canon of 
American Government and we are using SGAP to prepare our kids to rock that exam and 
college after that.” 
—Teacher in New York City, NY 
 
“Thanks for providing a tool that gets students involved in government.” 
—Teacher in Mt. Carmel, IL  
 
 “I truly appreciate the materials SGAP provides on current issues with additional sources if 
needed. There are many good public policy discussions in my class as a result.”  
—Teacher in Otego, NY 
 
“This newsletter has been very helpful for my classes. Thank you!” 
—Teacher in Charleston, ME  
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“This is a great program. We have our students vote and write a persuasive essay for issues one 
and two.” 
—Teacher in Houston, TX  
 
“I love the America’s Legacy book as a teaching tool. My students find it helpful.” 
—Teacher in Albuquerque, NM 
 
“Thank you for providing such an excellent resource for my AP American Government 
students.  I use all of the SGAP issues to add depth of understand and spark discussion in 
class.  They help engage student learning and provide opportunities to apply concepts and 
procedures.” 
—Teacher in Greencastle, PA  
 
“Your program is a great motivator for students to become informed and activated in their 
society.” 
—Teacher in Mankato, MN  
 
“I love these informational and up-to-date newsletters about current issues in Congress for my 
American Government classes. I've used them for years!” 
—Teacher in Mammoth Lakes, CA  
 
“The handouts increase the quality of class discussion and provide prep materials for student-
led debates.” 
—Teacher in Madison, MS  
 
“These SGAP resources are an invaluable ‘real world’ asset to richly supplement my 
teaching.  Thank you for the wonderful work you do in connecting students to government, 
political issues, and key political leaders within our nation.” 
—Teacher in Mount Joy, PA  
 
“The program gives the students an opportunity to connect with their U.S. senators and 
representatives, the president and other political figures that affect their daily lives.”  
—Teacher in Holly Springs, MS  
 
“This is a great resource for discussing current events and encouraging students to 
communicate with their congressional representatives.” 
—Teacher in Romney, WV  
 
“Thank you for this amazing opportunity to bring political policy discourse that is relevant into 
my classroom.” 
—Teacher in Oberlin, OH  
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“My students love the America’s Legacy books. They are very surprised and appreciative when I 
tell them they are able to keep them. Thank you for continuing to provide this useful and 
educational resource.” 
—Teacher in Garland, TX  
 
“The SGAP materials are a good way to begin discussions and evaluate both sides of an issue.” 
—Teacher in Sandy, UT  
 
“Both the monthly Student Forum newsletters and the America’s Legacy Books are extremely 
useful in my Advanced Placement U.S. Government classes. Thank you SGAP!” 
—Teacher in Friendswood, TX  
 
“Thank you for providing these informative news-related resources. They have served as the 
source of many animated debates!” 
—Teacher in Los Gatos, CA  
 
“I have received these informational, issue-oriented newsletters for the past several years and 
love the insight that they give to my students. I love that they present an issue and then have 
current members of Congress discuss the pros and the cons of each issue. I find that they are 
incredibly valuable to my AP students as we discuss policy.” 
—Teacher in Bountiful, UT  
 
“My students really enjoyed the Student Forum newsletter last year. Thank you so much for 
offering this publication for them.” 
—Teacher in Tuscaloosa, AL  
 
“I LOVE this publication! Thank you so much for providing this newsletter. It’s a valuable 
resource for teachers to use at no cost to us.” 
—Teacher in Deltona, FL  
 
“I have used SGAP for over 18 years as a Government teacher. I love to use the newsletters for 
in-depth discussion of bills. Thank you for providing this ‘hook’ for student learning.” 
—Teacher in Cookeville, TN  
 


